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 WIN HOUSE PLANT INSECT KILLER IB

PRESSURIZED CONTACT SPRAY

DOMESTIC

KILLS: Aphids, Spotted Mites, Exposed Thrips, Leaf Hoppers,
Climbing Cutworms, Caterpillars, Adult Whiteflies on Outdoor
Ornamentals and Houseplants such as English Ivy, African Violets,
Impatiens, Geraniums, Begonias.

GUARANTEE: 
PYRETHRINS                      0.20% 

PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE TECHNICAL        1.00%

REG.NO. 20389 P.C.P. ACT

NET WEIGHT______grams

CAUTION    EXPLOSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

 WIN CHEMICALS & EQUIPMENT LIMITED 
1295 EGLINTON AVENUE EAST, UNIT 11 

MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO 
L4W 3E6

DIRECTIONS:

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING  -  Hold can upright while spraying.

Spray in short bursts holding at least 45 cm from plants.  Avoid
wetting.  Never spray in direct sunlight or when temperature is
above 34 deg. C.  Use with caution on young plants and new
growth.  Insects must be hit with spray to be killed.  Do not use
on fruits or vegetables.

PRECAUTIONS:



Contents under pressure.  Do not place in hot water or near
radiators, stoves or other sources of heat.  Do not puncture or
incinerate container, or store at temperatures over 50 deg. C.

Avoid contact with skin, eyes and clothing.  Avoid inhalation of
spray.  Wash after using.  Keep out of reach of children.  Keep
from freezing.  Wrap empty container and dispose of in regular
garbage.

FIRST AID: 

If in eyes or on skin, flush with water.  If irritation persists,
obtain medical attention. 

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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